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SPECIAL BOARD OP ADJUSTHZXI' NO. 355 CAR. FILE: 2941 
COM. FILE: A-3731 
GR. DIV. BU-9223-33 

TEE ORDER OI? RAILROAD TRLEGRAX~RS CASE NO. 280 
TED3 RALTIl!!ORE AND OHIO RULRCAD COHPANY 

AWARD Xi? DOCKET NO. 2SC 

Carrier violated tho &raement between the parties 
when, on July 9, 1962 it required or permitted an 
employee not covered by said &reement to perform 
norlr during the tichet aSentas ass&nod hours at 
Chillfcothe, Ohio. 

Carrier slxall coupemate tblset agent R, W, Rarnhart 
in tho amount of,eight hours at the tine and one-half 
rate for July 3, 1962. 

This claimant is used on a lo:40 and 11:34 A.!&, call 
basis to cover the arrival of two trains on Sundays. 
On the date &vine; rise to this claim a third traLln 
which ordinarily arrive s outside claimant08 assirged 
hours was late 2nd arrived within his assigned 3:00- 
5:QO workday hours. Scheduled for a 5:32 A.D., ar- 
rival it did not arrive until Q:45 A.& Carrier 
used a ticket clerk, outside the agreement here ap- 
plicable, to cover the arrival of the train, 

%n our Award in Docket No, 273 we followed our Award 
in Docket Noi 112 which held that "when Carrier ro- 
quires that world be performed on the rest days of 
positions, the worh uust fall within the established 
time limits of the position or positions required to 
be worhed." 

This record doos not disclose when Carrier fZret 
became aware of the fact that Train No. 3 would be 
late. It shorrs the'TraFnmaster instructed the Ticket 
Clerk to protect it, and that clerh*s assigned hours 
ond at 5:3Q A.IX. The train did not arrive until 3 
hours, 15 minutes later. Carrier's defense is that 
"the ticket clerlr is reg.&%rly assiStx?d to handle 
Train NO. 1.” 

As it turned out, Carrier required the handUnS of 
Train No. 1 wFthin the assiged hours of Tichet ASent 
R. W, Barr&art, yd a sustai;ling award is required. 

Claim sustain 
on that 

this 16th day of September, 1964-. 


